

Equipment for kids in need since 1991

Phil Roy christensen & mclean roofing co. 16173 - 132 Avenue Edmonton. AB T5V 1H8

December 18, 2015

Dear Phil.

Last Fall one of our volunteers, Jim Taylor, contacted you for help in closing up and sealing a number of holes in the roof of the Main Sport Central building. You and your team responded quickly keeping water, birds (and now snow) from damaging our building. Without your important work our charity would have paid dearly and used resources normally targeted for the needy children we serve.

I wanted you to know of our sincere gratitude for your donation of time and expertise. I met the workers you sent to do the job. They were professional, courteous and got things right the first time. Please convey my thanks to them as well.

We are so pleased key volunteers like Jim Taylor are able to connect us with skilled contractors like you when we have repairs and work that must be done. Thank you for doing the work and agreeing to do so without payment. Making a bill go away is the same as giving us a cash donation. Our two buildings require ongoing maintenance like any other and we need them to carry out the charitable work we do.

Phil, you probably know a lot about Sport Central, but I thought you might enjoy reading our latest brochure outlining our mission and how we do it. Of course, our ability to put over 7,000 children onto bikes or into sports equipment last year would never have happened without the generosity and support of people like you! The City of Edmonton is a better place because of the commitment and kindness of christensen & mclean roofing and the good people who work there.

Thank you again for donating your time and materials to Sport Central!

Sincerely,

Sheldon K. Oleksyn

Executive Director

11847 Wayne Gretzky Drive North, Edmonton, Alberta T5B 1Y2
Tel 780.477.1166 Fax 780.474.9982 www.sportcentral.org

